A note from Nursery:

The children have noticed signs of spring time outdoors. It is still very cold, therefore they will need to continue to bring a coat every day. We especially enjoys walks around the school nature trail, whatever the weather!

Thank You Ladies Day

We would like to invite you to nursery on Wednesday 18th March to celebrate Mother's Day. Your child will enjoy participating in activities alongside their special person.

Parents Evening

Thank you for attending Parent's Evening last week. We enjoyed sharing progress in your child's learning.

This term in nursery we are learning about...

- Signs of spring; baby animals, new life, growth.
- World Book Day
- Sports Relief; physical exercise, healthy eating
- Mother's Day
- Easter

Seascape Primary Schoo_



Nursery
Spring 2
Newsletter

Donations:

If anyone would like to donate any spring flowers for us to plant in our garden we would really appreciate it!

Important Reminders:

Please make sure that you provide a bag with a spare change of clothing including; trousers, pants, socks and t-shirt.

Every Friday morning, the children will be participating in outdoor learning. Please ensure your child wears warm, suitable clothing and wellies.

Please ensure children leave all toys at home to avoid them being misplaced.

Shared Learning Experiences:

As children are noticing signs of spring time, we would appreciate it if you could share your special experiences such as; visiting a farm or going for a special walk.

If your child would like to share their experiences through photographs or real objects please bring them to nursery!